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Closing Prayer:
Dear God, thank you for sacrificing so much for me. Help me to trust in and appreciate your amazing

love every day of my life. Amen.

A Request -
Last Wednesday, the Lord called Mr. Devid Reddick home to heaven. Mr. Reddick was a Trinity member and is
also the grandfather of Annika and Elowyn von Stein and the father-in-law of Mr. von Stein. The family has
requested our kindergarten-8th grade students to sing “I Am Jesus’ Little Lamb” at the funeral being held at
Trinity this Friday at 11 AM. As we did earlier in the school year, we will have the students sing from the
balcony at the beginning of the service and then quietly leave after they have finished singing. If you would
desire not to have your child sing in the service, please contact the office before Friday morning.

The End of the 3rd Quarter -
Wow! That kind of snuck up on us! The 3rd quarter ended last Friday. Teachers will be finalizing grades this
week and our plan is to send home report cards by the end of the week. Please remember that although there
are no formal conferences scheduled, you are always welcome and encouraged to contact your child’s teacher
for a meeting to discuss progress any time.

Singing in Church - Palm Sunday -
Our children (PK-8) will sing for the Palm Sunday services on April 2 at 8:00 & 10:30 AM. Here is a link to the
songs we are singing: PALM SUNDAY SONGS The students will be singing the refrain of “All Glory, Laud, and
Honor” and also working on verses 2 & 3 of “Exult Today, Jerusalem”

EdChoice Information -
Thank you for coming to the open house last week. The turnout was great!We are sending home
packets of information about EdChoice and the Ohio ID setup. Please contact the office or Principal Falck if
you have any questions.

Registration Packets -
If you did not bring back registration information on Tuesday, please send it back at your earliest convenience.
Thanks!

Call News
The voters of Trinity were led by the Holy Spirit to Call Mr. Guy Gast (Gahst) to serve as our 7th & 8th grade
teacher beginning next school year. Mr. Gast currently teaches at Immanuel Lutheran in Manitowoc,
Wisconsin. He has experience, ability, and a strong desire to teach grades 7 & 8 with an extra passion for
Science, Social Studies, and Math. Please keep Mr. Gast and his wife in your prayers. If you would like to
reach out to him, his email is ggast@ilutheran.org.

Track Season is Next…
But not quite yet! Please watch for this information as the short season will start soon. There are two events in
April and one in May.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QMR-fPplfiHv8T7Hq2Z653BbuqpBWcO9LTX58XgwHQc/edit?usp=sharing


Hymn of the Week
The students in PK-8 will be working mostly on the hymns for Palm Sunday: “All Glory, Laud, and Honor” and
“Exult Today, Jerusalem” the text of the second hymn are listed below. The students will be singing verses 2, 4,
& 5
415 Exult Today, Jerusalem

Text: Stephen P. Starke, b. 1955 Tune: Scott M. Hyslop, b. 1961 Text: © 2010 Stephen P. Starke, admin. Concordia Publishing House. Used by permission: License no. 130019749 Tune: © 2009 Selah Publishing Co.,

Inc. Used by permission: License no. 130019749


